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Sally Roberts

From: stuart tiekert <tiekerts@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 4:59 AM
To: TreeCom
Subject: Detrimental Pruning
Attachments: 20190727_074845.jpg

Dear Members of the Tree Committee, 
 
Please see the attached photo of a pruned tree in the Village. 
 
Please note the long stubs left. 
 
The wounds will not heal properly and are detrimental to the tree. 
 
Closer supervision to see that work is done properly is required to avoid this kind of damage to 
Village property. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stuart Tiekert 
 
 
 


